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Faith Academy Bellville has quickly settled into the rhythm of the new school year, and the campus is alive with 

students, teachers, and staff. We’re happy to report that we’re even adjusting to those early morning alarms. 

 

FALCON Center News 

With the new school year comes exciting news out of the FALCON Center. Over the summer, we began work-

ing closely with another Christian private school that serves neurodiverse children in the Kemah area to imple-

ment their own FALCON Center. This new alliance fulfills our long-held vision of sharing our experience and 

passion to help more students in our community and beyond reach their God-given potential.  

To reflect this historical milestone and our desire to partner with more schools, we have updated the FALCON 

acronym to Faith Alliance Learning Connections of Neurodevelopment. We are overjoyed at the potential this 

expansion of the FALCON Center offers students in other communities.   

 

Athletics News from the Courts, Trails, and Fields 

The Knights had a full and exciting week of athletics! 

 

Volleyball 

The Lady Knights went 0–2 on the week, falling to Aggieland Homeschool (1–3) and Aristoi (1–3). While they 

didn’t notch a win, the team continues to grow while competing against two strong opponents. They’ll be back 

in action this Friday as they travel to Brazos, with JV beginning at 5:00 p.m., followed by Varsity. 

 

Football 

The Knights wrapped up their preseason with their final scrimmage before kicking off the regular season in the 

Texas 6-Man Kickoff at Allen Academy. The scrimmage featured four teams—San Antonio Lutheran North, 

Our Lady of the Hills, Compass Rose Academy, and the Knights. Faith Academy dominated the day, outscoring 

its three opponents 12 touchdowns to four. The Knights officially open their season this Saturday at 7:30 p.m. 

against Baytown Christian. 

 

Cross Country 

The Knights Cross Country team had a big showing at the St. John XXIII meet in Katy. Senior Ethan Stegant 

finished 19th out of 90 in the Varsity Boys division, while sophomore Quinton Moore placed 70th out of 94 in 

the JV Boys race. In the Junior High Girls division, 6th grader Shelby Poulter placed 7th out of 76, and 7th grad-

er Eva Broadbent earned an impressive 3rd-place finish. Coach Howie and her team will travel to Schulenburg 

this Thursday for their next meet. 

Our spirited Junior High Cheerleaders are supported by the adorable Knight Lights Pep Squad, a group of joyful 

kindergarten through 5th-grade girls who cheer through the first half of football games, perform at pep rallies, 

and attend other school events. Their school spirit and pride are contagious!  

 

New STEM Club 

Students who love science, technology, engineering, and math now have a place to tinker, explore, and create: 

Faith Academy’s TECH Club! Open to elementary, junior high, and high school students, TECH Club is a hands

-on playground for coding, physics experiments, space exploration, problem-solving, and so much more.  

 

The Faith Academy staff is deeply grateful for the community’s support and the chance to share the exciting 

milestones and achievements of our students this year. Stay tuned for next week when we’ll share how our dedi-

cated Safety Team goes above and beyond to ensure Faith Academy is a safe place to learn and have fun.  







 

BOOSTER CLUB MEETINGS 

 

Bldg. 3 Commons 

 

 

Monday, August 25th | 5:00 PM  

Monday, October 6th | 5:00 PM 

Monday, November  3rd | 5:00 PM 

Monday, December 1st | 5:00 PM  





https://forms.gle/2hwK8LZjmKwr4sNw9 

https://forms.gle/2hwK8LZjmKwr4sNwg
https://forms.gle/2hwK8LZjmKwr4sNw9




NEXT WEEK IN 

SPORTS 

SEPT. 1-6 



https://forms.gle/BVevnUGfgj2kzxA88 

https://forms.gle/BVevnUGfgj2kzxA88




 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

 

 SPECIAL CHAPEL  CELEBRATING  OUR  GRANDPARENTS 

 

Monday, September 8th 

8:30 am  -  10:30 am 

Beth Keaton Gymnasium 

Chapel service begins at 8:30 am 

 

Following Chapel, Grandparents may enjoy classroom  

visitation and photo booths until 10:30 am. 
 









https://zoom.us/j/98061321818?pwd=syCooJH0ks54HSrBS9HHaEmkFa6AUk.1 

https://zoom.us/j/98061321818?pwd=syCooJH0ks54HSrBS9HHaEmkFa6AUk.1




7:00 AM | For students, staff & families 
Hosted by STUCO | In front of the gym 









FFA Sponsor….. 
Mrs. Cierra Hines-Hacker 

chines@faithacademybellville.org 

FFA AUGUST | SEPTEMBER SCHEDULE 

 

Thurs, August 28: Kick Off Meeting  @ 6:00 PM 

**see next page 

 

Fri, September 19: Junior FFA Membership Dues Deadline 
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      Early Education Center 
 

September at a Glance . . . 

9/1- Labor Day Holiday 

9/5- Dog’s Colorful Day 

9/8- Grandparent’s Day Chapel 
(Toddler,PS,PK attend. Nursery is welcome to attend with their Grandparents) 

9/26- Class & Individual Photos 

      (Please Wear Blue EEC School Shirt) 

              https://brandeddesigns.net 

                 9/30- School Wide Panoramic Photo 

       (Please Wear Blue EEC School Shirt) 

 

September Music 

Hello, How Are You? 

Rainbow Colors 

Bringing Home a Baby Bumblebee 

Tooty Ta 

Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes 

I Like You 

Twinkle Friends 

Menu on next page 

 

 





FACTS Family App 



 

FALCON Trainers 

STAY & PLAY (part time) 

KITCHEN STAFF 

OPERATIONS ASSISTANT 





Questions?  Email ywoods@faithacademybellville.org 



Throughout the year, you will find important               

announcements beyond this page that are worthy of 

remaining in the newsletter, for your convenience. 
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Aug. 15, 2025 

What a wonderful week of new beginnings! Faith Academy Bellville welcomed 339 Knights to campus - in-
cluding 82 new students - on Wednesday, August 13. From the smallest students in our Early Education Cen-
ter (EEC) stepping onto campus for the first time to the high school seniors beginning their year with Senior 
Sunrise, it was a joy to see everyone.   

Not only are students’ schedules full of learning, but the student clubs, activities, and sports are also back in 
full swing.  

Clubs and Activities  

As the Austin County Fair approaches, Faith Academy FFA and Junior FFA are working hard on their fair pro-
jects. They’re also hosting fundraisers to support the group’s activities with sales of poinsettias, meats, and 
gifts.  

Several years ago, Faith Academy partnered with a national chess program—fittingly named The Knight 
School—to give our kindergarten through 7th grade students the opportunity to learn, play, and enjoy the 
game of chess. This year’s chess club will launch on August 21, and we can’t wait to get the boards set up 
and the pieces moving. 

Athletics 

Faith Academy is off to a strong start this athletic season! 

Volleyball opens the year 3–3, opening with a tough loss to Allen Academy before bouncing back to go 3–2 
at the Faith Academy Tournament. 

Football had its first scrimmage of the year at Allen Academy in a four-way matchup against Allen Academy, 
Veritas Academy, Kingwood Covenant, and St. Joseph Catholic School. The Knights outscored every oppo-
nent on the night and entered the season ranked #6 in the TAPPS Division 3 Six-Man preseason poll. 

Cross Country opened its season at the Frio Nights meet in Sealy, with three runners finishing in the top half 
of their divisions against strong competition. 

Behind the scenes, the Knights Athletic Booster Club makes it possible for our athletes to compete in the 
sports they love, providing the uniforms, equipment, and support they need. Throughout the year, members 
raise funds and volunteer their time, and this year’s meetings kick off on August 25. 

Staff Safety Training 

Teachers and staff wrapped up their inservice with more training in preparation for a safe and successful 
school year. Members of the Austin County Emergency Medical Services (EMS) team provided training to all 
teachers and staff on the “Stop the Bleed” lifesaving first aid technique. We learned how to pack and com-
press a deep wound and even use a tourniquet. We are thankful to the Austin County EMS for taking the 
time to train Faith Academy staff and teachers on these vital, life-saving first aid skills. 

We are thankful to our teachers, staff, students and their families, our supportive community, and, of 
course, to God for making this a fantastic first week.  

 

                                                                                                                                                  **See next page 












